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Opposing this bill is vital to our charter school's existence. Our Montessori school has 

served families from at least 13 different school districts over its 14 year existence. 

Our strong community and its belief in what the school does for the many kids it 

serves has seen us through many trials, but this new one came quickly and has the 

potential to end the incredibly hard work put in by hundreds of people over many 

years. It would only be a detriment to the students of Oregon.  


